


Our charitable programme aims to strike a balance between:

(i) benefitting the local community vs members of our own school community, and 

(ii) acting in collaboration with school in appreciation of our mutually beneficial
relationship vs allowing our members a choice in the selection of the beneficiaries of
our charitable giving.

Charitable Programme 



Each year, we spend a portion of our
budget to support the charities that
school has formed partnership with;

we go where school goes. In the
2023-24 academic year, the

beneficiaries were Rackets Cubed,
Regenerate, The Shooting Star and

Paddock School.

Starting with the 2024-25 academic
year, FIPS covers certain expenses of

pupils on partial bursary (such as
digital device scheme, GCSE and A-
level exam fees, UCAS fees, etc.), that
are not paid for them by the school’s
own bursary provision. This year, FIPS
has also committed all revenues from
the sale of second-hand uniform to

this budget.

Partnerships

Pupil-focused 
equipment

FIPS Bursary+

Matched Funding

The school’s infrastructure is excellent
and continually improving. FIPS supports

additional enhancements—like a weather
station, a DT kit car, or a new Prep

School greenhouse—by setting an annual
budget for such extras.

FIPS created the Matched Funding
Programme to encourage volunteer

work by our pupils and to give them a
voice in determining which charities
should receive our financial support. 



Apply for Matched
Funding

Click here to apply

For all enquiries please email:
fips@ibstockplaceschool.co.uk

Contact Us

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScEG6DiHPqvuvBrhO8B-LgLjD9ZjGk4Aqak9rfGMQk2yqO7zw/viewform
mailto:fips@ibstockplaceschool.co.uk

